
Subject: Re: For when you are back from your travels -- should I plan to a�end the mee�ng in

November?

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 8/3/2017 12:18 PM

To: Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org>

CC: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>, "Fred_gould@ncsu.edu"

<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

The Ethic commi�ee for TM just gets a quick brief about technical details before the annual mee�ng.

However, we get a lot of informa�on on the engagement ac�vi�es so that we can comment on that.

All of our informa�on comes from TM staff and not from people in the field.

On Aug 3, 2017, at 9:59 AM, Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org> wrote:

Hi Royden and Fred,

I think we should invite Elizabeth and she should par�cipate as she sees fit (i.e. she put her own boundaries on

par�cipa�on). I’d suggest we then ask Elizabeth to review and consider whether that format / level of

involvement worked. Maybe asking her to present thoughts back to the steering commi�ee.

Fred, what do you think? I’m unsure how much ‘insider’ conversa�ons you or others on TM ethics commi�ee

get to sit in on.

Cheers,

Karl

From: Royden Saah

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 8:08 PM

To: Fred Gould <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>; Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org>

Subject: Fwd: For when you are back from your travels -- should I plan to a�end the mee�ng in November?

Hi Fred and Karl, 

Trying to sort some things out before the flight.

As the charter is not done yet, I would like to put this decision to both of you, and bring in others

(steering commi�ee) if needed.

I respect both your opinions. A consensus for this would be great.

:)

Royden
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From: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 11:41:31 PM

To: Royden Saah

Subject: For when you are back from your travels -- should I plan to a�end the mee�ng in November?

Hello Royden,

Thank you for having me be part of the call yesterday.  I got a feel for the group and its work
that will be helpful for the future.

You and I had talked previously about me attending the meeting in DC in November.  Should
I plan for that?    We are coming up on the time that people will start to fill up my calendar, so
I have blocked off Nov 3-5 for now.

Cheers,

Liz

Elizabeth Heitman, PhD

Professor

Program in Ethics in Science and Medicine

University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center

5323 Harry Hines Boulevard, NC5.832

Dallas, TX  75390-9070

(214)-648-5379

(214)-648-4967 fax

Email: Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 8:57 PM

Re:	For	when	you	are	back	from	your	travels	--	should	I	plan	to	attend...

2	of	4 9/11/2017	11:02	AM



To: Todd Kuiken

Cc: Karl Campbell; Gregg Howald; Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu); jrgodwinnc@gmail.com; Daniel Tompkins;

David Threadgill; Peter.Brown@csiro.au; paul.thomas

(paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au); Toni.J.Piaggio@aphis.usda.gov; John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov; Shiels,

Aaron B - APHIS; Edy MacDonald; Heath Packard; Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au; Owain.Edwards@csiro.au;

Thomas Prowse; joshua.ross@adelaide.edu.au; Phill Cassey; Kanavy, Dona M.; Caroline Leitschuh; Alun Lloyd;

Pa� Mulligan; Jason Delborne;meserr@ncsu.edu; Gregory Backus; Elizabeth Heitman

Subject: oversights

Hi Todd.  Thanks for speaking up by email.  Please forgive my lack of checking in.  I probably commi�ed other

oversights.  To those that fit this descrip�on, please follow Todd’s lead.

With Gra�tude,

Royden

From: Todd Kuiken [mailto:tkuiken@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 9:17 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Cc: Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org>; Gregg Howald

<gregg.howald@islandconserva�on.org>; Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)

<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>; jrgodwinnc@gmail.com <godwin@ncsu.edu>; Daniel Tompkins

<TompkinsD@landcareresearch.co.nz>; David Threadgill <dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>; Peter.Brown@csiro.au;

paul.thomas (paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au)

<paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>; Toni.J.Piaggio@aphis.usda.gov; John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov; Shiels,

Aaron B - APHIS <Aaron.B.Shiels@aphis.usda.gov>; Edy MacDonald <emacdonald@doc.govt.nz>; Heath Packard

<heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>; Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au; Owain.Edwards@csiro.au; Thomas

Prowse <thomas.prowse@adelaide.edu.au>;joshua.ross@adelaide.edu.au; Phill Cassey

<phill.cassey@adelaide.edu.au>; Kanavy, Dona M. <kanavy@medicine.tamhsc.edu>; Caroline Leitschuh

<cleitsc@ncsu.edu>; Alun Lloyd <alun_lloyd@ncsu.edu>; Pa� Mulligan <pa�_mulligan@ncsu.edu>; Jason

Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>; meserr@ncsu.edu; Gregory Backus <gabackus@ncsu.edu>; Elizabeth Heitman

<Elizabeth.Heitman@utsouthwestern.edu>

Subject: Society for Environmental Journalists

I was going to chime in after Heath but wanted to let you know that I will be on a panel with the Brooke
Borel, theauthor of the Audibon article, and Kevin Esvelt in October at the SEJ conference.  This is the
annual conference for environmental journalists. I've worked with SEJ before when I was at the Wilson
Center.

I'll reach out again when it gets closer to the date so we can hopefully leverage more stories from this
group.  Here is a link to the event: http://www.sej.org/sej-annual-conferences/AC2017-agenda-friday

Todd

UTSouthwestern
Medical Center

The future of medicine, today.
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